
External Committee 14th December 2020 
ANPR – Kent Police Consultation 

 
I have attached a letter from Kent Police requesting TTC feedback on Automatic Number 
Plate Recognition processes and storage. 
 
Comments by councillors will be submitted by e-mail as requested along with the results of 
a vote on the general principle. 
 
Proposals: 

1. That councillors should raise any comments regarding the use of ANPR. 
2. That a vote should be taken to gauge opinion on the process. 

 
 
 
 
Phil Burgess 
Town Clerk 
 
Impact on Crime and Disorder  : Significant 
Impact on Bio-diversity/Climate change : None 
Budgetary Impact   : None 
 


